Present were Roland Sallada, Oliver Andrews, Thomas Mansfield and Betty Hooper.

A previously scheduled meeting was held at 8:00 pm regarding the case of John Raskiewicz vs. Town of New Boston. (See separate entry.)

Atty. David Woodbury, representing the Swwage Disposal Committee, brought in Mr. Cassarine and Mr. McDonough to explain the workings of a re-cycling incinerator system.

Mr. Woodbury explained our past system of handling disposal and offered that he, personmally would prefer the recycling method to any other.

It was brought to the attention of those present that the "open burning" dump law is a Federal law.

Mr. McDonough described a three-bin home garage comtainer which holds #10 grecery bags that his wife designed and will be sold retail soon. He advised that it costs the town of Nottingham \$10,000 per year to run the incinerator system.

They are of a comparable population to New Boston. Land-fill disposal is considered obsolete.

The re-cycling has three categories: paper, bottles and organic matter (which is composted). Tom stated he is still for open burning. Mr. Woodbury said that there is nothing that prevents us from obtaining extentions to continue.

A miniature model was on display of the proposed incinerator system. Estimated complete cost is #130,000.

Page 2 Sept. 16, 1976

Dog officer, Carolyn Strong, called to report a black malamute dog killed "oy Lowell's dog with witnesses. The dog is owned by Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Spense. (On Sept. 17, John Ballou, police chief, issued a restraining order. The owners advised they were giving the dogs to friends in another Town).

John Bunting came in to review his assessed valuation.

Fire Chief, Renneth Barss, advised the Board of Selectmen that the Fire Department that they recommend Richard Moody to the Emergency Medical Committee. If a co-chairman is in order, they recommend Charlotte Thomas.